

Office of the President

Campus Box 250 | P.O. Box 173363 | Denver CO 80217-3363 P 303.556.3786 F 303.556.4602 www.ccd.edu

April 29, 2011

Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin:

On behalf of the students of Community College of Denver (CCD), we are grateful for your recent donation of \$500.00.

In times when unemployment is high and individuals are seeking new careers, CCD's enrollment continues to soar. With contributions such as yours, more students will be able to take advantage of our unprecedented education. We must continue to support our students as they struggle to stay in school, find jobs, and support their families. Your commitment and support are duly appreciated.

This letter acknowledges receipt of your \$500.00 donation made in January 2011. Our EIN is 38-3721881. Please keep this letter for your tax records.

Thank you for your kindness and generosity.

Sincerely,

Cliff Richardson Interim President

ey leh